
Covid Plan 2021 for All Halloran Dance Locations 

 

1. All students must have a mask with them. Please enter and exit 

the building with it on. They will not do the classes with them 

on. 

 

2. All students that have a mobile phone must have the Service 

NSW App on their phone and scan the barcode before entering 

the premises. Please show their phone to the teacher at the 

door before entering. 

 

3. Those students that do not have a phone must sign in at the 

door with the teacher. (The teacher will help very young ones 

with the signing in.) 

 

4. Hand Sanitiser will be provided and temperature checks as 

well. 

 

5. Students will be dancing at a safe distance to each other to 

maintain social distancing guidelines. 

 

6. Any child that is showing symptoms or is sick must stay home 

from dancing. 

 

7. Parents to drop off and pick up children. No parents allowed 

past the door at this point in time. 

 

Thank you for following these instructions and keeping our kids 

dancing safely! 


